
Please support our local theaters in out state they have been closed for the majority of this year. 
My family has enjoyed going to the various theaters in Salem over the years and I believe that providing economic relief is important 
and necessary.
Please support theaters in Oregon, provide aide and help them to continue to provide valuable viable entertainment. 
Kathy Outland


